
Calling All
Knitters, Quilters,

and those who crochet
Our Auxiliary is currently looking for 
volunteers to knit, quilt, or crochet 
blankets to donate to babies born at 
Nathan Littauer Hospital.

If you are interested in participating 
please contact:

Kelly Colby
518-773-5505 or kcolby@nlh.org


